
 
March 13, 2018 
 
Dear Valued Supporter, 
 
The second annual Collin Rose Memorial Golf Outing takes place July 23, 2018 at Cherry Creek Golf Club in 
Shelby Township. The event honors the late Wayne State University Police Officer Collin Rose who was 
murdered in November 2016 while on a street investigation in Detroit’s Woodbridge neighborhood just 
southwest of campus. Rose served honorably and worked as a canine handler of both Clyde and Wolverine.  
He was passionate about working dogs with the Metro Detroit Schutzhund Club and rescuing homeless 
dogs and improving their quality of life through the Detroit Dog Rescue. He was a member of the 
department’s honor guard and a participant in the annual Police Unity Tour memorial bicycle ride which 
recognizes fallen police officers and supports the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial.  
 
The Officer Collin Rose Memorial Foundation was created to ensure our fallen hero is never forgotten. We 
are honored to further his legacy and support the initiatives and causes that he cared about. We obtained 
our letter of determination as a public charity from the Internal Revenue Service in August 2017 and are 
exempt from federal income tax under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c) 3.  
 
Proceeds from last year’s sold-out outing helped us provide protective equipment for four police dogs and 
protective vests for another two police dogs. We also supported four riders in the Police Unity Tour and 
canine rescue organizations in Detroit and Kalamazoo County where Officer Rose grew up. We funded the 
public safety scholarship bearing Collin’s name at his hometown high school. We advocated for the creation 
of Rose Dog Park in the neighborhood where Collin was murdered and supported the effort for a memorial 
medallion inside the park. We helped publicize the line of duty death of Detroit Police Officer Donald 
Kimbrough after he was left disabled by gunfire 45 years earlier. We are proud to ensure he was not 
forgotten and received a hero’s funeral. We have supported 70 line of duty death survivors and tried our 
best to help temper their grief. More importantly our board of directors has been present with Collin’s 
survivors at each court hearing and memorial event.  
 
We look forward to a great outing and hope you can join us as a participant and a sponsor. We also hope 
you will share our great sponsorship opportunities within your social circles. For more information visit 
collinrosememorial.org/golf 
  
Thank you. 
 
Officers Chris Powell, Dominick Catanese, Marc Cuddeback, Mark Laquere, Ryan Spangler and Broc Setty 
The Officer Collin Rose Memorial Foundation’s Board of Directors 
 

18640 Mack Avenue Unit 361307 Grosse Pointe Farms MI 48236 
www.collinrosememorial.org 


